
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 7/6/2020 8:25:16 PM

First name: Chad

Last name: Wheelus

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: As a resident of Dolores and one who accesses the high country, especially the CT, often through

the Ryman Creek drainage I think it would an unfortunate seasonal closure. Unless wildlife is extremely affected I

think it is a mistake. There is very little non-motororized access to the CT from the Dolores river basin and this is

one of them. I think it is a great opportunity to allow a local community like Rico and its' trail alliance to help

develop the Ryman trail for hiking, biking and skiing. It would be a benefit to both our communities to have

access up this trail. 


